
 

Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 
707 Third Street, Second Floor, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
(916) 375-4400 (800) 559-5529 

Broadcast Date: July 26, 2024 Bulletin #: K-32-24 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

RE: Toner/Ink Cartridges - Statewide Contract - Mandatory - New 

 

The Department of General Services, Procurement Division (DGS-PD) is pleased to 
announce the award of the new mandatory Statewide Contract (SC) #1-24-75-60 for 
Toner/Ink Cartridges.  

SC details, pricing, and User Instructions are available on Cal eProcure. Click on the 
contract number below to access User Instructions and contract details: 

Contract No. Contractor Name 

Link 1-24-75-60 Rasix Computer Center, Inc. dba Academic Supplier 

         
 The SC for Toner/Ink Cartridges, New OEM is mandatory for use by all state of California 
departments and available for participating local government agencies except when the 
Small Business/Disabled Veteran Business Enterprise (SB/DVBE) Off-Ramp provision is 
utilized. Review the User Instructions for SB/DVBE Off-Ramp procedures. 

This SC is considered an Environmentally Preferable Purchasing (EPP) or “green” 
contract. The contract includes take back services. Visit the Buying Green Guide for 
additional EPP information. 

If you have questions regarding this notification, please contact: 

Jamie Boes 
Jamie.Boes@dgs.ca.gov 

(279) 240-7274    

https://caleprocure.ca.gov/PSRelay/ZZ_PO.ZZ_CTR_SUP_CMP.GBL?Page=ZZ_CTR_SUP_PG&Action=U&SETID=STATE&CNTRCT_ID=1-24-75-60
https://www.dgs.ca.gov/PD/Resources/Find-EPP-Goods-and-Services
mailto:Jamie.Boes@dgs.ca.gov
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